University of Bolton, Immigration and Welfare Offrat
under Tier 4 of the Points Based System.

The census will operate alongside the existing attendance monitoring procedures
undertaken within each School. Personal Tutors will continue to identify and report any
students who miss expected contacts which include lectures, exams, submission of work
etc.

What do Tier 4 students need to do?
1. Students are expected to re-enrol on their course of study each academic year.
Information on how to do this will be sent via email prior to the academic year
commencing.

2. In addition to enrolling each academic year, students with a Tier 4 visa are expected
to attend a census point during October, March and July (If applicable)

Students must attend in person — another student or friend cannot do this for you.
You will be emailed details of when the census will take place.

What do students need to bring with them?



